
 

Publication Date: May 23, 2016 
Vol. 40, No. 21 

Next Publication (8:00 AM): May 30, 2016 
Submittal Deadline (4:00 PM): May 23, 2016 

Use the EQB Monitor Submission Form 
View the 2016 EQB Monitor Schedule 

 

 

You can manage your subscription to the EQB Monitor here. 
Be sure to add MNEQB@public.govdelivery.com to your 
address book or safe sender list. 

Check the EQB Calendar for more details on Monitor 
deadlines and Board Meetings. Meeting minutes, agendas 
and additional notices are also posted on the EQB Website.  

 

 Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions 

 Notices 

 

Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions 

The noted responsible governmental unit has determined the following project does not require 
preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement. The dates given are, respectively, the date 
of the determination and the date the Environmental Assessment Worksheet notice was 
published in the EQB Monitor.  

 Lake Minnetonka Conservation District, Lindbo Landing Marina Multiple Dock License, 
5-12-16 (3-21-16) 

 South Washington Watershed District, Grey Cloud Channel Restoration Project, 5-10-
16 (3-28-16) 

 Minnesota Pollution Control Agency, Buendorf Hogs Facility, 5-12-16 (3-14-16) 

 Minnesota Pollution Control Agency, Forsman Farms Feedlot - Stockholm Site, 5-5-16 
(1-18-16) 
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Notices 

Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and 
Section 4(f) de minimis finding 

Project Title: Environmental Assessment (EA) 
for 66th Street (CSAH 53) Reconstruction Project 

Project Description: The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) issued a Finding of No 
Significant Impact (FONSI) and a de minimis finding for this project on May 6, 2016. 

Local and Federal Project Sponsors: Hennepin County and Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA) 

Contact Person: 
Mr. Maury Hooper 
Hennepin County Project Manager 
1600 Prairie Drive 
Medina, MN 55340 
maury.hooper@co.hennepin.mn.us 

Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and EA 
Update Approval 

Project Title: CSAH 116 Reconstruction 

Project Description: On May 9, 2016 the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) approved 
the Findings of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and EA Update for the CSAH 116 
Reconstruction Project in Anoka County, Minnesota. The project includes expansion of 3.2 
miles of an existing two-lane roadway to a four-lane roadway with a pedestrian/bicycle trail. 

Copies of the FONSI and EA Update are available for review on the Anoka County Highway 
Department website at www.anokacounty.us/386/Bunker-Lake-Boulevard-Reconstruction, or 
you may obtain a copy (disk) of the documents by contacting Sherri Buss, Senior Planner, 
TKDA, 444 Cedar Street, Suite 1500, St. Paul, MN 55101, or sherri.buss@tkda.com. 

Responsible Governmental Unit (RGU): Anoka County 

RGU Contact Person: 
Jason Orcutt 
Project Manager 
Anoka County Highway Department 
Andover, MN 55304 
763-862-4258 
Jason.Orcutt@co.anoka.mn.us   
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